
Transco FERC Watch                                               May 2, 2025 
  
Welcome to FERC Watch – a customer service provided by Transcontinental Gas Pipe 
Line Company, LLC (“Transco”). Questions or comments related to the information 
contained in the FERC Watch should be directed to Whitney Wiener at (281) 222-7439. 
 
Texas to Louisiana Energy Pathway Project – CP22-495-000  
On March 27, 2025, the Commission issued a letter order granting Transco’s February 
28, 2025’, request, as supplemented on March 19, 2025, to place into service facilities 
associated with the Texas to Louisiana Energy Pathway Project and commence service. 
The Project was placed into service on April 1, 2025. 
 
Southeast Energy Connector Project – CP22-501-000 
On March 27, 2025, the Commission issued a letter order granting Transco’s March 4, 
2025 request to place into service facilities associated with the Southeast Energy 
Connector Project (“Project”) and commence service. The Project was placed into service 
on April 1, 2025. 
 
Fuel Retention Tracker Filing for the Clermont Receipt Point (Docket No. RP25-821-000) 
On April 11, 2025, Transco filed revised tariff records to track fuel retention percentage 
changes attributable to the lease by Transco of firm capacity from National Fuel under 
the terms of a Capacity Lease Agreement, which is applicable to quantities scheduled 
from the point of interconnection between National Fuel’s pipeline system and the 
northern terminus of National Fuel Gas Midstream LLC’s gathering system known as the 
Clermont NFG receipt point under Transco’s Rate Schedules FT and IT. The proposed 
effective date is April 1, 2025. 
 


